CHRISTIAN WORKERS’ TRAINING CLASS

There is not a great deal recorded about this. The opening meeting was in 1912, and it was held on Wednesday evenings from 8 to 9.30 in the Upper Hall. There was a three-week cycle, consisting of Biblical Outlines, Practical Methods and Missionary Studies. The leaders were A.B. Jack on Biblical Outlines, Joseph Kemp on Practical Methods and John Paton on Missionary Studies. There is an outline of one talk, ‘Why every Christian should be interested in Foreign Missions’, in the Record.
 It closed for the summer season in June 1913, and the writer has not noted any further mention of is.
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